
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands Owls 

Week commencing  27th November 2023 

Our Learning 

 

This week we 
started a new 
b o o k !  I t ’ s 
called ‘We 
disagree about 
this tree’. The 
story has been 
teaching us 
that even when 

we disagree with our friends about 
things, its more important  to 
remember that we are friends and that 
it  is better that we work together and 
are good to each other. 

 
In our KS2 groups we having been 
working on our social skills and 
discussing what might be the right 
things to think rather than say. We 
put this into practice when playing 
snakes and ladders and remembered 
to be very respectful of the winner or 
loser.  

 

In art, we have used our fine motor 
skills to make some Christmas 
decorations for our classroom. We’ve 
been using cotton buds to make 
beautiful snowflakes and glue 
spatulas to make wonderful  

Important Dates 
 

2nd December: Priory 
Fayre 

 

6th December: 
Hannukkah 

 

7th December : Christmas 
jumper day 

 

7th December: Reindeer 
visit 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

Christmas tree 

Star of the week 

Arvraj for using PECs so well in sensory play sessions 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


